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210 S. Roselawn Ave .• Artesia NM 88210 575-748-9735
Theresa Baize. Qualifying Broker 

Fax 575-746-2825 

To the New Mexico Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources Dept,

We are writing to request the replacement of a dry hole marker with a sub-surface
marker or ground level marker.

The well in question is Identified as API# 30-015-21899 MCCAW BT #005. It is
located at 14-17S-25E, 380' FNL 940' FEL 32.841568N -104.4503174W NAD83. It just
south of US 82, west of Artesia, and west of Crossbow Road.

The surface owners and their prospective purchasers of the property wish to develop
the area Immediately north of the plugged well. There would not be a building
constructed over the well, but the current marker would impede parking and/or traffic
around the back of the proposed building.

For further information or any questions, please contact:
Marion F Cauhape
Associate Broker, Lois Oliver Real Estate Inc.
575-703-8796 
mumje@fojsoliverrealestate.com
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Bryan Knowlton, Purchaser 
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OCD will require a ground level marker to be installed. No buildings are to be constructed over well 
bore.     3/27/2020 mb 




